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MEMORANDUM


TO: 

ASU Administrators, Department Heads, Supervisors 


FROM: 
Steve A. Grant, Director 
 

Human Resources Management 


DATE: 
February 13, 2015

SUBJECT: 
Annual Performance Appraisals 


It is the policy of the Board of Regents and Albany State University that the University conducts a performance appraisal on each employee annually. The University’s annual performance appraisal timeframe is from March 1-February 28.
The appraisal form is attached for review by supervisors and employees to allow adequate time for all to know what he or she will be rated on.  
During a review session, performance objectives and professional development should be discussed. Each review should be signed by the employee and the supervisor. Additionally, each Vice President within the respective divisions should also sign the reviews. 


All reviews should be completed and forwarded to the Office of Human Resources Management by 12:00 noon on March 16, 2015. Mrs. Wynell Wilson will be leading this effort and ensuring that all appraisals are received in Human Resources. 


Should you have questions, please contact us at 430-4623. Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

Attachment


xc: 
Dr. Arthur Dunning, Interim President 
 
Mr. Larry Wakefield, Vice President for Fiscal Affairs 
 
Ms. Nyota Tucker, University Counsel and Chief of Staff

Mrs. Wynell Wilson, Personnel Specialist III
 
 
